Mutual
Alert

OCC Appoints Six New Members to Mutual
Savings Association Advisory Committee

The Office of the Comptroller of the Currency today announced the appointment of six new
members to its Mutual Savings Association Advisory Committee. We are pleased that one of
the six new members is Thomas Fraser, President and Chief Executive Officer of First Federal of
Lakewood, an active member of AMB and strong advocate for mutual savings institutions. The
names of all six new members and the three remaining current members of the committee are
set forth in the OCC’s press release. A link to the OCC'’s press release is set forth below.

https://www.occ.gov/news-issuances/news-releases/2017/nr-occ-2017-53.html

As announced in a prior Mutual Alert, the OCC has scheduled its first MSAAC meeting under
President Trump to be held at OCC headquarters at 8:30 on May 9th 2017. Written statements
for the MSAAC are invited. We urge those of you who have issues relevant to mutual banks to
take advantage of the opportunity.



